
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: May 30, 2022  
 
To: Pastors, principals and business managers  
 
From: Brad Wilson, chief financial officer, Office of Finance 
 
Re:  Villanova University – Certificate in Church Management 
 

           
 

Villanova University created the Church Management Webinar Series. To date, 
over 67 parish business managers and others enrolled in the program, 
completed the course work and earned the Certificate in Church Management. 
The feedback from this group has been very positive. 

We would like to see even more business managers and others take advantage 
of the training. This program would be very beneficial to any new parish 
treasurers. Therefore, the Office of Finance will reimburse the cost for one 
person per parish/mission each year to earn the Certificate in Church 
Management. 

Because it is foreseeable that someone could pay for the program and not 
complete the courses, the Office of Finance will only provide reimbursement 
once the certificate is earned. 

If you are interested, please see the following link to the program: 
https://www1.villanova.edu/villanova/business/centers/churchmanagement/
programs/certificate.html 
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